
Announcement of Thammasat University  

The Eligible Candidates for Enrollment   

For the PhD Program (International) in Sociology and Anthropology 

For Academic Year 2024 

Following the announcement dated March 14th, 2024 the University opened for 

applications for the PhD program (international) in Sociology and Anthropology for academic year 

2024. The process of program admission has now been completed. 

The Faculty of Sociology and Anthropology would like to announce the names of 

eligible candidates for enrollment for PhD program (international) in Sociology and Anthropology as 

the followings;  

1. Fareeda Panjor

2. Lin Gao

3. Saw Tun Lin

4. Youngeun Joo

Further administrative information including enrollment will be sent to each 

candidate individually via email. 

    Announced on June 24th, 2024 

 (Assistant Professor Songsiri Putthongchai, Ph.D.) 
   Deputy Dean of Student Affairs 

  Acting Dean, Faculty of Sociology and Anthropology


